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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 

Alex   
 
 

for using super scientific 
vocabulary during our 

experiments 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

What super scientists we have been this week!  

We have had so much fun discovering lots of 
new things. We have learnt about how plants 
grow, the lifecycle of a frog, different transport, 
space, how to make gloop and learning all about 
the life cycle of a human.  

We have carried out different investigations such 
as the dancing raisins using fizzy water, the 
skittles investigation using warm water, will the 
wind blow it? the dinosaur experiment and the 
celery experiment where we observed what 
happened to the celery when we put food 
colouring into the water. The children had lots of 
fun predicting what they thought would happen 
for each experiment.  
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